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In accordance with our Bylaws and guidance from the National Credit Union 
Administration, our Annual Meeting scheduled to be held at PAFCU’s main 
Headquarters in Hauppauge on Thursday, May 20, 2021 at 5:00pm will not be 
held in person due to the COVID-19 health crisis. Instead, PAFCU will offer its 
members the option to participate via virtual means. This will allow members to 
listen to the audio from their phones while complying with New York State orders 
prohibiting in-person gatherings.


Members who wish to participate in the Annual Meeting must register by 4pm on 

Friday, May 14
th
. If you are interested in participating, please contact us at 

PAFCUAnnualMeeting@pafcu.org. Once registered, you will receive an email 
with directions on how to participate in the meeting, which will still be held on 
May 20, 2021 at 5:00pm.


Thank you for your understanding and support. PAFCU wishes you and your 
families continued good health and safety.


We Put People First
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